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AUGUST	2018	MEETING	–	CALLIE	BAKER’S	Bar	and	Grill	

NORTH	MYRTLE	BEACH,	S.C.	

		Held	on	August	12,	2018	at	the	infamous	Callie	Baker’s	Firehouse	Bar	
and	Grill	in	the	Arrowhead	section	of	North	Myrtle	Beach,	30	members	
attended	the	monthly	meeting.	A	fun	thing	about	having	our	meeting	
here	is	a	concert	after	the	meeting	at	the	stage	behind	the	building.	

Dancing,	good	music	and	lots	of	fun	for	all	that	attended.	Thank	you	to	
our	membership	for	supporting	our	monthly	meetings.	Great	turnout	
for	fun	and	food.	George	Washnak,	our	President	again	led	the	meeting	

and	introduced	each	Board	Member	for	their	presentation	of	
respective	information.	George	also	again	reminded	everyone	the	car	
show	is	coming	up	and	volunteers	are	needed	for	the	many	positions	

we	will	have	to	staff	for	that	day.	Mickey	Sharp,	Membership	Chairman,	
reviewed	the	current	membership	numbers	for	Grand	Strand	Corvettes	
and		Debbie	Washnak,	Activities	Committee	Chair	went	over	the	list	of	
upcoming	events	and	dates.	She	reminded	everyone	going	on	the	trip	

to	the	Georgia	mountains	to	please	get	with	her	ASAP	for	
arrangements.	This	trip	is	fast	approaching.	Other	Upcoming	events	
include	a	trip	to	Biltmore	Estates	in	the	late	fall.	Pat	Hicks	gave	an	

overview	of	plans	for	the	2019	trip	to	the	Corvette	Museum	for	the	25th	
Anniversary	Bash	are	underway.	Check	our	website	for	more	
information	on	exciting	and	fun	times.	Dee	Lopes	updated	the	

members	on	the	financial	balance	in	the	club’s	account.	

	

	



SPREAD THE WORD 

OCTOBER 13 IS COMING!! 		

Invite	your	friends	from	other	car	clubs	and	come	join	us	
on	October	13th	at	Jud	Kuhn	Chevrolet.		

	

	

CARS AND COFFEE  

Don’t	forget,	the	first	Sunday	of	each	month	at	the	Bagel	Factory	in	
Carolina	Forest,	just	off	501.	Free	coffee	for	those	showing	their	cars.	
The	August	Cars	and	Coffee	had	a	nice	turnout	and	featured	several	
local	Porsche	cars	on	display.	

	

					 	

	



				 	

	

				 	

	

	

Our	website	has	been	updated	with	current	information.	Check	us	out	
	 	 	 	 www.grandstrandcorvettes.com	

	

	

	

	



Jason’s	House	continues	each	weekend	until	September.		

	

				 	

	

Please	make	plans	to	participate	and	support	our	charity	and	the	kids	
that	make	it	special.	It’s	great	to	make	a	child	squeal	with	joy!!	

	

		Cruise-In’s	and	Car	Shows	continue	throughout	the	summer	all	over	
the	area.	We	have	had	an	unfortunate	run	of	rain-outs	over	the	last	
month	which	has	curtailed	our	participation	in	some	shows	we	
normally	would	not	miss.	The	Suck,	Bang,	Blow	show	on	August	11,	
2018	was	hot	but	well	attended	with	approximately	70	cars	showing.		

			

	

	



				 	

				 	

	

				 	

	



For	more	information	on	regional	car	shows,	contact	Larry	Baine	or	
Harold	Dobbins	for	dates	and	locations.	

	

NEWSLETTER	IDEAS	
All	members	are	encouraged	to	submit	articles,	information,	activities,	
etc.	to	be	included	in	our	monthly	Newsletter!	Pictures	of	activities	are	
needed	from	all	events.	Please	send	any	Newsletter	contribution	to	
Larry	Baine,	Newsletter	Editor	to	the	e-mail	listed	on	the	GSCC	2018	
Member	Roster	you	received	by	e-mail.	Please	send	pictures	in	.jpeg	
format	and	text	articles	in	.doc	(WORD)	or	.pdf	format	(Adobe).	I	look	
forward	to	hearing	from	you.	

	

August	2018		Member	Birthdays	
12th	–	John	Buncek	 	 	 	 	

Must	have	been	a	slow	month	in	the	Maternity	Ward!	

	 	 	 	



HAPPY 

BIRTHDA

Y ALL!!!! 
	

 
 
 



 
 
  
 

August 2018 

Tech Tips 
From routine maintenance at the service department to 
the occasional trip to the car wash, proper car care can 
help maintain the quality of your vehicle. But, what about 
car interior care? A little cleaning can go a long way! Bill 
Kay Corvettes knows a thing or two about maintaining a 
stunning vehicle, so we’re happy to share our best tips 
and tricks! Read on for our recommendations on car 
interior care. 
 
Vacuuming - between snack wrappers and leaf debris, 
your car can collect a lot of dirt over the years. A thorough 
vacuuming can easily sweep away debris that collects in 
even the tiniest nooks and crannies in your cabin. Try a 
highpowered vacuum with a hose to maneuver over and 
under the seats, and swap out different attachments to get 
into those hard-to-reach places. Some car washes also 
have coin-operated vacuums for your convenience.  
 Cleaning - Don’t forget to clean the upholstery! Look for 
special carpet and upholstery products that are made 
especially for car interiors. These solutions are formulated 
to effectively remove stains, dirt, and grime without ruining 
the finish of your upholstery. What about leather seats? 



Shop for a quality leather cleaner and conditioner to keep 
your seats flexible and soft.  
  
Additionally, there are other areas of your car that may 
need special attention: 
 •  A quick scrub will remove fingerprints, smudges, and 
paw prints from your windows. Be sure to read the fine 
print on your glass cleaner if you have tinted windows, 
since some chemicals can break down your tint. 
 •  Make sure that your trunk is not weighed down by loads 
of cargo. Not only can this affect your vehicle’s 
cleanliness, but this extra weight may hurt your fuel 
economy!  
•  The dashboard is easy to refresh with a sweep of a 
microfiber cloth. You can also look into protectants to 
shield your dashboard from UV and weather damage.  
 
 Organizing - Is your cabin full of clutter? Now that your 
interior is clean, why not take the time to organize? 
Consider car organizers that add storage space without 
taking up a lot of room. From visor organizers to seat 
organizers, these streamlined compartments provide extra 
space for all your vehicle’s essentials.  
 


